
Sent to all Members

September 10, 2023

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).  Please allocate just sixty seconds per weekly meeting to share these with your members.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

There is much more to Rotary than simply the good things that happen within your own club.

An outstanding opportunity to experience the broad reach and significant impact of Rotary is to attend the District Assembly September 23rd in Green Bay. If each club in District 6220 is represented at the Assembly the results will be measurable in a very short time.

To say that speakers provide life-changing experiences is not hyperbole. You will leave with a greater appreciation for the work of The Rotary Foundation. The District Action Plan will make sense. You will learn how to improve club culture, expand membership and relate to the emerging generation of young Rotarians.

Please consider investing part of one day by registering now and attending September 23rd.

A link to register is here:  https://www.dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77699112 

We hope to see you in Green Bay soon.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.  Thank you.”


Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
